U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
WASHINGTON, DC 20410-5000

ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR .
PUBLIC AND INDIAN HOUSING April 09, 2010

MEMORANDUM FOR: PIH Colleagues P

%

FROM: 7/ Sandra B. Henriquez, Assistant Secretal’y for
Public and Indian Housing, P
SUBJECT: Electronic Notice Distribution

Under the goals of both sustainability and efficiency, Public and Indian Housing is now
electronically posting notices and no longer duplicating communications through hard copy
mailings. Electronically-posted notices are found at hud.gov under HUDclips or by searching
"Notices, Rules and Regulations.” Such postings should be checked regularly for new notices
and may be subsequently printed by those maintaining hard copy files.

Should you have questions or concerns with this transition to cyber-files only, contact
Linda Bronsdon, Program Analyst in the Office of Policy, Program and Legislative Initiatives, at
either 202-402-3494 or Linda.K.Bronsdon@hud.gov. Thank you for your continued support.

www.hud.gov espanol.hud.gov



